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February 14, 2024 
 
 
Honorable Michelle L. Phillips  
Secretary to the Commission  
New York State Public Service Commission Empire 
State Plaza  
Agency Building 3  
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 
RE: Lifeline Telephone Service 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips:  
 
In accordance with Public Service Law, enclosed are copies of the Tariff for Frontier Communications 
of Sylvan Lake, Inc., PSC No. 14 Telephone, issued February 14, 2024 to be effective March 15, 2024 
as follows: 
 
PSC No. 14 Telephone 
 
Section 6  
Leaf: 1.1  Revision: 0 
 
The purpose of this filing is restore the tariff language for Basic Lifeline Service for metered service.  This 
service was inadvertently omitted from the tariff filing made years ago to restructure the Lifeline tariff 
language in compliance with Case No. 17-C-0171. Per discussion with David Cramer of DPS Staff we are 
correcting that error with this filing.  
 
There is no need to notice customers of this filing. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the format of the tariff, please contact me at (651) 257-4835 or via email 
at Tanya.Swanson@ftr.com.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
/s/ Tanya Swanson  
 
Tanya Swanson 
Sr. Manager, Pricing & Tariffs 
 
Enclosures 
 

 Received: 02/14/2024 


